
SPRINKLER METERS 

Some customers have a separate meter used for sprinkling. For those customers who do not have a 

separate meter for sprinkling, please know that this is an option to add one to your home. For 

information and costs of adding the separate meter please contact the billing office at 574-533-9399. If 

you do have a sprinkling meter please note that the meter is billed all year round unless you contact the 

billing office to request the billing to stop during the months that you are not using it. We ask that you 

contact the billing office again when you start to use the meter again. The billing office will also 

reactivate billing the meter if water use is detected.  


